Email to current USTrustOnline users introducing new BillPay functionality and recapping other recent enhancements (Asset Allocation & Download features)

Dear Client: 

As a current user of U.S. Trust Online, our premier Internet site for clients, you have already discovered the ease and convenience of online access to your U.S. Trust investment management, private banking and Excelsior mutual funds accounts, as well as your Schwab self-directed brokerage account.  As part of our continuing effort to harness technology to provide you with the highest level of client service, I am writing to inform you of several new and convenient features currently being offered on the site.  

We recently added a new Bill Payment feature.  This service can be used to schedule one-time, multiple, and recurring payments.  For example, you can arrange to pay electronic bills, traditional paper bills (received via the U.S. Postal Service), and any other personal payments to individuals, companies, or utilities.  You may pay bills only from your eligible U.S. Trust private banking accounts.  For your convenience and record-keeping requirements, you will receive an e-mail notification of all new bills presented online.  You can also obtain an online history of all transactions and activity.  

In addition, through U.S. Trust Online’s asset allocation feature, clients can review the current allocation of their portfolios by asset class.  This feature also analyzes your equity holdings by industry sector and compares the allocation to the S&P 500. 

Lastly, we’ve added the ability to download or import account information into Quicken® or Microsoft Money®, allowing you to track activity and holdings information. 

To sign up for Bill Payment, please visit U.S. Trust Online, select Pay Bills from the Services tab and follow the on-screen instructions.  Should you have any questions about these features, please do not hesitate to contact your relationship team. 

Sincerely,

